Inclement weather resulted in slew of accidents
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McKinley County Sheriff’'s Office reported that they responded to 15 accidents over the
Thanksgiving weekend.

“Two of those crashes were drivers of vehicles who rolled their vehicles over, and three other
drivers were involved in serious crashes and were taken to the hospital,” Lt. Pat Salazar stated
in a press release. “Their conditions are unknown at this time.”

A total of 128 citations were issued during this storm for different violations, the press release
also states.

“The McKinley County Sheriff's Office urges motorists to slow down during inclement weather
conditions,” Salazar concluded.




